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CORRESPONDENCE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 
 

DATE: January 27, 2013 
  
TO:  Group Insurance Board 
 
FROM: David H. Nispel, General Counsel 
  Steve Hurley, Office of Policy, Privacy and Compliance 
    
SUBJECT: Status of Proposed Administrative Rules  
 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only.  No Board action is required. 
 
This memorandum typically lists the administrative rules staff are currently working on 
that are subject to approval by the Group Insurance Board (GIB), and gives the status of 
those rules.  However, at this time there are no rules being promulgated. 
 
ETF is developing a scope statement for a new technical rule that will be designed to 
eliminate obsolete language from the Administrative Code and make other minor 
technical changes.  We will keep you informed of the progress on that rule and any 
others that may arise. 
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
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